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Progress Report on lnjury Pensions: Reviews,
Reconsiderations and New Awards

The Force's latest reviews of injury pensioners began on 26 April 2017' By law a

review cannot result in an injury pensioner being reduced to less than Band 1 or

increased to more than Band 4. The outcomes of completed reviews and

reconsiderations so far are as follows:

No change due to there being no substantial alteration:

Bandl-13people

Band2-5peoPle

Band3-3people

Band4-2peoPle

fncreases

Band 1 increased to Band 4 - 1 Person

Reductions

Band 4 reduced to Band 1 - 1 person (by Regulation 33)

Band 4 reduced to Band 2 - 1 person (by Regulation 33)

Band 3 reduced to Band 1 - 4 people (of which 2 are by Regulation 33)

Band 3 reduced to Band 2 - 5 people (by Regulation 33)

Band 2 reduced to Band 1 - B people (of which 6 are by Regulation 33)

Number of appeals ongoing against the Setected Medicat Practitioner's repoft: L

Reviews currently under way are as follows:

Bandl-3people

Band2-3people

Band3-4peoPle

Band 4 - None


